
YOUTH FISHING DAYS AT 

IROQUOIS NATIONAL WILDLIFE REFUGE  

 

In lieu of our annual Youth Fishing Derby, this year Iroquois National Wildlife Refuge 

(NWR) in Alabama, NY, is providing a Youth Fishing Opportunity on Saturday, June 4th 

and June 11.  The event will run 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. both mornings at Ringneck Marsh, 

which is located on Oak Orchard Ridge Road.  

• Youths 15 years old and younger are invited to come out with their families for a 

relaxing, fun morning of fishing 

 

• FREE fishing poles, equipment, and worms will be available for visitors to use, if 

needed 

 

• Fishing games and displays will be on hand 

 

• Refuge staff will be on hand to help you improve angling techniques and to 

measure fish 

 

Ringneck Marsh will have fishing open to public as usual. Anglers 16+ are required to 

have a valid New York State fishing license.  

 

 


